
August 2024 Assembly 
District 2 Report 
 
Our members enjoyed helping with the Spring Assembly in Sioux Center. It was a great 
weekend. 
 
On June 22, the Alano club, where our Wednesday night group meets, was hit by the floods 
that swept through NW Iowa.  Over three feet of water filled the clubhouse, and there was no 
electricity service for a few weeks. Meetings resumed after a few weeks, although the building 
is still in disrepair.  The flooding also meant that our district phone was not functional for a 
time, but we were grateful that the area and national websites and phone numbers were still 
operational.  
 
Our Public Outreach efforts have included a billboard in the Okoboji area and a few of our 
members met with staff from area CAASA offices, (Centers Against Abuse & Sexual Assualt) to 
educate them on Al-Anon and provide meeting information.  
 
 
It’s an interesting year in District 2! 
 
In service, 
 
Luanne T. 
 
 


